
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Jennifer Ustation, Finance Director 

DATE April 19, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Financial Training Presentation 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The Finance and Audit Committee was tasked with creating a financial training program 

for the general public. A sub-committee was created for this task and has completed a 

PowerPoint enhanced with audio. The presentation is included in this report and the 

presentation with audio has been posted on YouTube with the link provided below. The 

Finance and Audit Committee reviewed the training on April 11, 2022 and 

recommended to move the training forward for City Council’s review.  

 

https://youtu.be/dbxDGHYOOdM 

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff has estimated the cost to prepare this report as $54. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Review the presentation and approve to post on the City website or provide 

modifications.  

Attachments: 

A. Financial Training Presentation 

https://youtu.be/dbxDGHYOOdM

